
 

 

Availability of HIPAA Privacy Notice 
 
 

This notice is to remind plan participants and beneficiaries of the Palomar CCD health plans in 
accordance with the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA), the Plans 
maintains policies and practices to protect the confidentiality of protected health information 
(PHI) it receives about you and your covered dependents. These policies and practices 
are documented in the Palomar CCD Health Plan Privacy Notice. 
 
You can obtain a paper copy of this Notice free of charge upon your written request to the Plan 
Privacy Officer at the following address: 
Palomar Community College District 
1140 W Mission Rd. 
San Marcos, CA 92069 
(760) 744‐1150 
 
For a copy of the HIPAA Privacy Notice applicable to your fully insured health care plan(s), 
please contact your insurance carrier. Contact information for Palomar CCD’s insurance carrier 
is listed in your Summary Plan Description (SPD). 


